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Join us for crafts and snacks. We will be making a summertime 
memory photo frame. Kids craft club will be held on August 18th 
at the Jamestown Clubhouse. 

Kids Craft Club

We hope you all enjoyed the "POP in for Lollipops" event to 
celebrate National Lollipop Day! We are SUCKERS for our sweet 
residents. Thanks for popping by!

National Lollipop Day!

Boats, RVs, trailers, and campers are ONLY permitted 24 hrs. 
before and after use for loading and unloading. Firepits are NOT 
permitted. Please make sure basketball hoops are stored 
properly when not in use. 

Friendly Reminders

Thank you to all our residents that participated in our Patriotic 
Decorating Contest. We are proud to have you.

Thank You Participating

We have some new faces in the o�ce. Welcome Allison Wright, 
Resident Service Specialist; Erica Dixon, Leasing Specialist; 
Brittney Conley Leasing Specialist. We are so glad to have you 
all on our team.

Welcome to the Team

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message
Dear HMC Residents,

I recently passed my one year anniversary 
since joining Hunt Military Communities as 
the new CEO. I have traveled to most of our 
communities and have met with many of our 
residents. The experiences and feedback have 
allowed us to make important strategic 
decisions and priorities to improve our service 
delivery and resident experience across the 

country. We are excited to continually pursue improvements 
necessary to serve you better and sustain our military 
communities.

Last August, I committed to reviewing best practices and re�ning 
services and programs. Since then we have completed resident 
focus groups in almost all of our communities. The feedback has 
helped us to identify speci�c areas that are most important to you 
such as improving communication, focus on consistency in 
customer service, and enhanced community events to bring our 
residents together. Resident focus groups will be something we 
doing continuously across the country so we can get direct 
feedback from you on our service delivery and communities. 
Thank you to everyone who participated, and we always value 
your feedback.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

It’s Back To School Time!


